## Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Darren McBride <darren@high-rely.com>

Sent:Tuesday, March 24, 2015 1:24 PMTo:Barnes, Peter@WaterboardsSubject:Thermal curtains at Lake Almanor

Dear Mr Barnes and State water Resources Control Board,

As owner of multiple properties on and around Lake Almanor, I'm writing to express my opposition to thermal curtains on the lake. I view this as of questionable benefit to the downstream fisheries and a significant impact on the recreation and enjoyment of Lake Almanor. As you are no doubt aware, there is significant opposition to this proposal by almost all citizens in the greater Lake Almanor basin. Please add my voice to those who are opposed to draconian cold water management with questionable benefits.

Thank You for your consideration.



Highly Reliable Systems

Making Backup Easy and Affordable
775-329-5139 ext 107

www.High-Rely.com



